Clinkscales’ September 2025 Update

Dear friends and family,

Happy Mexican Independence Day! We enjoyed this holiday and used it as a time to pray for
this nation and also host big church outreaches for people could come hear the Gospel and
celebrate what God is doing in this nation!
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Thank you for your continued prayers for our family as we continue serving here in Mexico.
Here are some highlights of the past few months.

Bible Institute: Evan continues to teach in the Bible institute and a new semester has recently
started with new students who are hungry to grow in their knowledge of the Scriptures. The
classes are also being recorded and taught at other bases with church plants throughout
Mexico!
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(A pastor friend in Southern Mexico preparing to host the Kaleo Bible Institue)

Hospital ministry: Rachel and a team go to the hospital twice every week to give out food and
clothes and pray for people. There is great need because many come from other cities and are
sleeping on the hospital floors as their loved ones have their hospital stay. It is difficult for them
to afford food as they pay hospital bills. Many have received the Gospel and visited our church.
One family Rachel has gotten to know has a 5-year-old boy with a brain tumor. It's
heartbreaking. Every week they come outside for food and prayer, and last week they joined us
at church. God is really ministering to people at the hospital.
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Loving families in hard times: We lost a dear sister in Christ last month after her long battle
with cancer. This family has been in one of our small groups for the past 2 years. Please pray
for comfort for her husband and two teenage boys and that they would have the strength to
stay faithful and continue seeking Jesus in this difficult time.

Prison ministry: We were allowed to enter one time to the women'’s prison and pray for those
inside. They were very touched, and we are submitting paperwork to be allowed to do weekly
Bible studies and worship services there. Please pray this paperwork goes through soon as
there is a lot of spiritual need in the prison.

Brothel ministry: Rachel is bringing mature local believers from our small groups to minister
together in the red light district. It has been amazing to see people stretch their faith and learn
to share the love of Jesus in the darkest places.

Pastoral Care: Evan continues to head up our base’s pastoral care team, and we meet up with
our leaders regularly to make sure they are staying healthy in the different areas of their life as
they serve.

Disciple making in the home: We strive to create a Christ-centered home and daily teach our
five children what it means to love and serve Jesus. We also regularly have people at our house
where we council and pray for them. Please pray for our home and that our children love Jesus
all the days of their lives as they live the challenging and beautiful reality of growing up on the
mission field.

Keep us in your prayers as we joyfully serve the Lord in Mexico!



Blessings,
Evan & Rachel,

-Hannah, Isaac, Joseph, Timothy, and Elina

Giving Info:

Thank you so much for your financial support. We could not do this without you!

You can designate one-time or recurring gifts online at:
https://kalecinternational.org/donate.

You can select to give through Tithely or Paypal. Under the “Fund” tab, click Missionary
Support and write “The Clinkscales” in the memo section.

You can also send checks to:
Kaleo International

PO Box 148

Hidalgo, TX 78557

(Please designate "The Clinkscales” in the Memo section)
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